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Memory sealed to eternity
Our motherland has always been proud of its courageous and brave men. Our young men regarded

their parents and family, the soil of the country where they live, and considered it necessary to be ready
for the defense of the Motherland. On January 15, 2020, dean of HMB faculty B. Norov visited and Sergeant
Umarali  Saidazimov  the  officers  of  the  military  department  visited  the  institute  and  congratulated  their
parents with the holiday greetings.
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